
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE GARNETT PLANNING COMMISSION 
 
The Garnett Planning Commission has received an application for a zoning change.  
TAKE NOTICE this matter will be considered on the 16th day of February 2021 
commencing at 6:00 P.M. In the City Commission Room.   
 

1.  An application from Mach LLC to rezone their property at 00000 Prairie Plaza 
ADD, Garnett, Kansas 66032 from its current I-1 (light industrial) zoning district to 
a B-1 (General Business) district.   

 
The complete application, including legal description of property, may be viewed during 
regular business hours at City Hall. 
 
The purpose of this hearing is to receive evidence from the applicant and to take 
comments from the public which will be considered by the Planning Commission in 
making its report to the Garnett City Commission regarding the requested zoning 
change.  At the hearing, any party may appear in person or be represented by an agent 
or an attorney. 
 
 
      Garrett Gross 
      Zoning Administrator 
 


